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From: David Shreni 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 2:17 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Redwood City JUA between City and School district

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL ‐ Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 

Dear City Council members, 

Someone shared with me over the weekend the 2012 Redwood City JUA between the city and the 
school on maintaining school fields.  They have worked together to develop a working, viable legal 
solution for prioritizing different groups. I hope the city and MVWSD can work together to generate a 
similar JUA. 

-David

Link to executed JUA 
https://new.thecity.redwoodcity.org/pub/onbase/siredl.ashx?fileid=128237  

Section on prioritizing Groups: 
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